
 

 

 

Dear parent, 

End of term arrangements: Advent 2022 

It is hard to believe that already we are fast approaching the end of another term, as we 

enter the season of Advent our thoughts turn towards celebrating the birth of Christ.  At St 

Bede’s there are a number of events I would like to inform you about: 

1. Carols by Candlelight. 

For the first time in three years we are looking forward to our Carols by Candlelight concert 

at St Bernadette’s church.  It will take place on Tuesday 13th December at 6pm.  All parents 

are welcome, admission is free.   

2. Christmas dinner day 

Wednesday 14th December is Christmas dinner day in school, all meals should already 

have been booked through ParentPay. On this day we also ask students to wear a 

Christmas Jumper, for a suggested donation of £1, this has also been set up on ParentPay.  

All monies raised will go towards supporting local families in difficulties. 

3. Rewards  

We are running a variety of different activities for students who have worked hard and 

contributed positively towards the school community.  These will take place on Thursday 

15th December. 

4. Friday 16th December 

The school is open as normal on Friday 16th December, we will celebrate by having a whole 

school mass, the school will close at 12:25pm.  The school bus and transport has been 

rearranged for this time.   

5. Lent term 

The school will reopen to all students on Wednesday 4th January.  A reminder that students 

break up for February half term on Thursday 9th February 2023. 

I would like to take this opportunity to once again thank you for the support that you have 

shown to the school over the last 12 months.  I hope that you and your family enjoy the love, 

joy and peace of the advent season. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr R Hibbard 

Headteacher 


